
From: Michael Frijia  
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 2:05 PM 
To: Westlake-Power, Barb 
Subject: October 28th Community and Protective Services Committee meeting 
 
Barb, 
 
We respectfully request delegation status for the October 28th Community and Protective Services 
Committee meeting, to speak to the issue in Talbot Village Subdivision that relates to the sign and 
canopy by-law.  This issue relates directly to us as we, Speyside East Corporation, are the subdivider and 
would be constructing the landscape feature. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Frijia 
 
Michael Frijia, Development Manager 
Southside Group                                           
 
Southside Group 
358 Horton Street East 
London, Ontario N6B 1L7 
 


